
SAVE THE DATES 

CONSTITUTION PARK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Announcement of  RECP Utility Billing Transition to  
 You recently received an email notification that Hunt Military Communities is 

transitioning to a new utility billing provider.  Minol USA will be r new utility billing part-

ner beginning August 1, 2019.  You will receive your first Minol billing statement mid to 

late August for the consumption period of July 1
st

 through July 31
st

.  We are certain 

you have questions and additional information will be provided as we move forward 

with this transition.  You may reach out to your local community office or Minol directly 

with questions at 888-636-0493. 
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 Bridget L. Miller: Cooper High School – 
Natchitoches, LA. Military member is stationed at 
Barksdale AFB, LA.  

 Stephanie Salopek: Davis County High School – 
Satellite Beach, FL. Military member is stationed at 
Patrick AFB, FL 

 Katelyn T. Shibilski: Arundel High School – Univer-
sal City, TX Military member is stationed at Randolph 
AFB, TX. 

 Shea Lynne Straw: Loveless Academic Magnet 
Program – Montgomery, AL Military member is sta-
tioned at Maxwell AFB, AL 

     Scholarship recipients were selected based on their 
commitment to community involvement, demonstrated 
leadership, participation in school and community activi-
ties, and work experience. In order to be nominated, stu-
dents had to submit an application by February 20th, 
2019. Candidates did not have to be a resident of HMC in 
order to apply for a scholarship. Congratulations to all of 
our scholarship winners! 

 

 

Best, 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 
 

     Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF), the 
non-profit organization founded by 
Hunt Military Communities (“HMC”), 
recently awarded $20,000 of scholar-
ship grants to nine military family mem-
bers. Winners include seven military 
children and two military spouses who 
will receive grant awards that will be 

directly given to their college of choice, ranging from 
$1,000 to $5,000 to help alleviate the cost of their un-
dergraduate education. The winners of this year’s 
scholarships are:  

 Miranda Abunimeh: Oak Harbor High School – 
Oak Harbor, WA. Military member is stationed at 
the Naval Air Station, Whidbey Island., WA 

 Rachel H. Ball: Cheyenne Mountain High 
School – Springfield, VA Military member is sta-
tioned at the Office of the Chief of Chaplain’s, 
Pentagon, D.C.  

 Max R. Bernstein: Westford Academy – 
Westford, MA.  Military member is stationed at 
Joint Base Little Creek, Virginia Beach, VA 

 Charles D. Hedrickson: Coronado High School 
– Coronado, CA. Military member is stationed at 
US Southern Command, Miami, FL 

 Joseph Killion: Wilbert Tucker Woodson High 
School – U.S. Air Force Academy, CO Military 
member is stationed at Peterson AFB, CO. 

Our President’s Message:    HHF  Scholarship Winners 



HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

     On 18 July many residents came down to the Constitution 

Park Community Center for a day of fun and snacks. Some 

residents tested their skills on the various yard games to in-

clude Volleyball, Ladder ball, Badminton, and Corn Hole.  

Constitution Park Family Housing is committed to providing 

five-star service as well as family fun events whenever possi-

ble.  Stay tuned to our upcoming newsletters and Facebook 

postings for listings 

of our future com-

munity events. 

Constitution Park 
2019 Summer Fest 

     Summer is grillin' season and we want to help ensure 

everyone is doing all they can to grill safely... Never operate 

your grill closer than 10 feet from 

your home, wooden fence or over-

hanging branches. Cooking food in 

the front yard or covered balconies/

patios is prohibited. Store propane 

tanks safely and inspect them often 

for signs of damage or rust. Never 

leave your grill unattended while in 

use. If using charcoal, make sure 

coals are completely cold to the 

touch before discarding. As a re-

minder: tiki torches and fire pits are 

not permitted anywhere in the 

housing areas. 

Do We Have Your Current Email Address? 

Your participation in the annual CEL Resident 
Satisfaction Survey is so important to  our 
team.  We are very interested to know how 
your experience has been while living in our 
community.   

 How has our responsiveness and follow-
through been? 

 How is the quality of management,  leas-
ing and maintenance services? 

 How would you rate the property and our services? 
     This important survey (which is completely anonymous to 
ensure you can be as candid as you would like) will come di-
rectly to your email inbox. We are aiming for 100% participa-
tion. We'll be giving away some great prizes, too! Thank you in 
advance. 

 Caring. Engaged. Listening 

CEL Resident Satisfaction  
Survey Coming in October 

     The annual CEL survey will be delivered via email this year! 
In order to ensure you receive a survey, please let us know if 
you've changed your email address. It is extremely important 
that we have your current e-mail address on file. Addresses 
with the ".mil" domain will not receive the survey. Feel free to 
call or stop by the office and our staff would be happy to assist 
you with updating your information!  

     As I approach my first year as you Community Director, I’m 
looking forward to all of your comments to see how we can 
improve your quality of life as we strive to provide 5 star ser-
vice that each and everyone of you deserve.  

Very Respectively, 

Warren Brown 

Community Director, 
Constitution Park Family Housing 

     It's summer according to the calendar but Mother Nature 
likes to tease us. Here's a few things to keep in mind as the 
weather cooperates: 

Helmet Safety: Helmets and other protective gear are re-
quired for all residents (regardless of age) while riding bikes, 
scooters, skateboards, etc. 
Don’t play in the streets: – Yards and parks are where the 
fun is at! Have fun and please remember to play safe. 
Slow Down – Children at Play: For 
the safety of residents and guests, 
please be cautious while driving 
through the neighborhood.  This is 
even more important during the sum-
mer months when school is 
out.  Slow down and be prepared for 
the unexpected. 

Warm Weather Reminders 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Neighborhood Management and Maintenance Offices open                   

Monday-Friday 8-5; Closed Saturday & Sunday 

Constitution Park - 12832 5th Street NE  

Lake Stevens WA 98248 

Available for Emergencies 24/7 866-616-3267 

Website: www.northwestmilitaryhousing.com 

Facebook:   www.facebook.com/constitutionparkfamilyhousing 

 

ALL WEAPONS MUST BE REGISTERED WITH NASWI AND WITH 

YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD MANAGEMENT OFFICE - UNREGIS-

TERED WEAPONS ARE GROUNDS FOR LEASE TERMINATION. 

BBQ Safety 


